
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, AUGUST 10, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

DURING OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH WE RECEIVED THIS EMAIL: 

Hello! 

 

I am a 16 year old homeschooler and I love listening to your programs while doing 

school, chores, or anything! I especially love your children’s programs on weekday 

nights and Saturday mornings, along with Unshackled. It’s fun to hear all the stories! 

 

I also really love listening to the different preachers. They are so encouraging. And I 

can’t forget to mention the fun and pretty music. I love requesting my favorite Andrew 

Peterson and Selah songs during request hour! 

 

Thanks for your awesome radio station! 

I HAVE BEEN ENCOURAGED OF LATE TO HEAR FROM AND SPEAK TO A NUMBER OF 

YOUNGER PEOPLE WHO TELL ME THEY ARE LISTENING. I MEAN, REALLY LISTENING. 

THEY WILL TELL ME THE PROGRAMS THAT THEY MAKE A POINT TO LISTEN TO. IT’S AN 

ENCOURAGEMENT TO SEE YOUNG PEOPLE WHO ARE HUNGRY FOR GOD’S WORD. I 

THOUGHT YOU WOULD LIKE TO KNOW. 

OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH IS JUST 3 WEEKS AWAY. I’D LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU IN 

SEPTEMBER AND LEARN WHAT PROGRAMS YOU ENJOY LISTENING TO. 

AND IF YOU ENJOY LISTENING, MAY I ENCOURAGE YOU TO REMEMBER OUR FINANCIAL 

NEEDS. YOUR GIFTS ARE WHAT KEEP US ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


